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Dear Parents/Carers,                 Tuesday 23rd April 2024                                                                        
 

Fairhaven school trip 

 

To coincide with our current topic about Growth and Microhabitats, we are planning a trip to Fairhaven 

Water Gardens on Tuesday 14th May. We will be asking for a contribution of £11.75 towards the cost of 

this trip. This includes entry to Fairhaven and the coach to transport us there and back. Trip money will 

need to be paid to the school via Parent Mail under the shop tab entitled Yr 2 Fairhaven Water Gardens 

2024. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough money then the trip will not be economically viable and 

will not go ahead. 
 

The coach will be leaving after registration, and returning to school by 2:30pm, ready for our normal 

collection time at 3:15pm. Children will need to wear suitable clothing and footwear for outdoor activities 

including den building, dyke dipping and working with clay. A light weight waterproof jacket and wellies are 

recommended. Please also send your child with a sun hat and apply sun cream in the morning should we have 

nice weather.  
 

We will be having lunch there. Children can either bring their own packed lunch or have a lunch provided 

by the school (please fill out the form below to indicate whether they would like a cheese or ham option). 

Children must bring a named water bottle for the trip. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Vaughan 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

To the Office: 
 

Name of Child…………………………………………...  Class …………………………………………... 
 

I would/would not like (delete as appropriate) my child to attend the class trip to Fairhaven on  

Tuesday 14th May 2024, and will pay £11.75 towards the cost of transport to this event on ParentMail. 
 

My child will/will not (delete as appropriate) require a school packed lunch. Please tick choice    
 

Ham 󠆿󠄀                       Cheese 󠆿󠄀                         Own packed lunch 󠆿󠄀 

 

Signed ------------------------------------------------ 
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